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This week, Year 5 went on a school trip to West Stow 
Anglo-Saxon village- an archaeological site in Suffolk. 
We were able to go inside and see a reconstructed An-
glo-Saxon village, believed to be originally inhabited 
between the mid-5th century to the early 7th century 
(around 1500 years ago!) In the village we found: a 
hall, a farmers house, a craft house and a workshop. 
We were shown how to make thread from the wool of a 
sheep and how the Anglo-Saxons cooked their meals. 
In addition, we visited the museum where we got to 
look at and read about lots of interesting artefacts- in-
cluding a piece of preserved poo! We were very fortu-
nate to handle real artefacts including a beautiful 
bronze broach and the jaw of a cow! 


